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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
 
As our last prayer letter mentioned, we are now in the States for a short furlough.  We arrived on 
March 30th and are scheduled to return in November.   It has been great to see family and friends 
again after an absence of almost 4 years.  Wow, the grandkids have really grown!  We will endeavor 
to see them as much as possible. 
 
Since our return we have been going from doctor to doctor getting the medical tests done.  We had 
only one more doctor to see after our visit to the eye doctor.  There we received a surprise!  I have 
developed cataracts in both eyes and surgery will be necessary.  The evaluation will be done on May 
18, and if all is normal they will perform the first surgery.  The second one will be scheduled for a later 
time.  This was not scheduled into our time home, but we know that God has a plan for even this.  We 
appreciate your prayers for us!   
 
As we keep in touch with our ministry back in PNG, we have heard that 5 more have been saved at 
Wau Baptist Church since our departure.  We are praising the Lord for his saving grace in the hearts 
and lives of these precious people.  Just remember, this is your ministry as well.  Thank you for 
making this possible! 
 
We will be in the States and available to vi sit churches from  MayÑ October of 2017. Please 
help us by letting us know if you would like us to come and report back to your  church  or 
participate in mission conferences .  Please contact us via email or by phone—(757) 570-4059 or 
570-9220.  We look forward to reporting back! 
 
2017 will also highlight our ministry as we celebrate our 40th year anniversary as missionaries to 
Papua New Guinea  and serving 37 years in this country.  We have been blessed to be your 
Ambassadors to these precious people. 
 
As the Lord taries, our prayer is that He will continue to bless us together as we serve Him.  Thank 
you for your continued prayer and financial support which enables us to reach the lost in Papua New 
Guinea!  May God continue to bless your endeavors for world missions!                 
   
Luther and Martha  
 
 

 


